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Anastasia Sharp

From: Anastasia Sharp
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 1:18 PM
To: 'wwtp@centervilletn.org'
Subject: 2019 Biosolids General Permit Coverage

Good Afternoon, 
 
The Division of Water Resources has reviewed the submitted documents to receive coverage under the Biosolids 
General Permit on behalf of Centerville Wastewater Treatment Plant. Coverage under the 2014 General Permit expired 
on April 30, 2019 and was administratively extended until August 15, 2019, when the new permit was reissued. If your 
facility would like to continue land applying non-exceptional quality biosolids in the state of Tennessee, please submit 
most recent lab results for metals, fecal coliform geometric mean, PCB/TCLP, and an updated agronomic loading rate 
calculation. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Anastasia Sharp, E.I. | Environmental Protection Specialist II 
Division of Water Resources | Land Based Unit 
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor               
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 
p. (615) 532-1508 
Anastasia.Sharp@tn.gov  
 
 


